RR WALTON & COMPANY LTD

1005 W. Main Street, Ste C Whitewater, WI 53190

Phone: 262-473-8646 Fax: 262-473-8360

January 25, 2024

Brad Marquardt PE Public Works Director City of Whitewater 312 W Whitewater St Whitewater WI 53190

RE: East Gate Park

Dear Brad,

As we discussed, I would like to ask that the East Gate Park be re-named to Walton East Gate Park. I worked hard to develop the subdivision and asked at the time of development to have the park named after our family.

The Walton Family has donated 4 parks in the City of Whitewater, of which only one has the Walton name attached to it.

I am proud of the work and the contributions the Walton family has made in and for the City of Whitewater. I feel having the Walton name in the name of the park honors my family and the hard work and dedication they have made to developing the City of Whitewater.

I am unable to attend the meeting on February 21, however, my brother Ross Walton will be in attendance to represent the Walton Family.

Thank you for your consideration in the re-naming of the East Gate Park.

Sincerely

Russell R. Walton